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RISK MANAGEMENT
TRUST HEADQUARTERS
Our ref: MN282
> June 2003
Mr A Maginness

Director of Legal Services
Central Services Agency
25 Adelaide Street
BELFAST

BT2 8FH

- Dear Sir

Re: Raychel Ferguson

I enclose for your attention a letter dated 1 May 2003 from John J Rice & Company
Solicitors acting on behalf of the above named and in respect of treatment received at

Altnagelvin Hospital on 7™ to 9™ June 2001
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As you are aware this is an inquest case

I will endeavour to obtain reports from the medical staff involved.

Yours faithfully

V)

¢C Therese Brown (Mrs)
Risk Management Director

Enc.

024-002-0027




